SAR Response

Inbox ×



Clerk Account

11 Aug :

to me

Clerk Account has shared a OneDrive for Business file with you. To view it, click the link below.



GTC 11-08-2022 D Richards SAR.pdf

Dear Mr Richards,

I have attached the response to your SAR that I received via email.

I appreciate that this is unfortunately a very short response, but I have searched through all of my same of Members who would have been part of that chain. I can only respond with the informatic case. However, I note that there are some email addresses in this chain that may not be accessible no longer part of NPTCBC - this may mean that NPTCBC as the holder of those accounts may have NPTCBC would also need to consider your request as part of their own duties with the FOI act and to the data, this may be stored by other parties in this instance. I'm afraid I do now know the rete with their emails and older Members, but this would be the first avenue that I would suggest in the

Thank you for your patience with this item. I hope that you are keeping well in this warm weather an issue with the file attached.

All the best

Ceri

Ceri Willcox (Mx)

Clerc y Cyngor / Clerk to the Council

Cyngor Tref Glynnedd / Glynneath Town Council

email: clerk@glynneathtowncouncil.gov.uk